
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 28th March 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our Year 4 children will continue to study the Anglo Saxons after the Easter break. To enrich 

our learning around this period of history, we have booked each class a workshop at Weston 

Park museum. We will be finding out all about the Benty Grange helmet which was 

discovered in Monyash, Derbyshire and is housed at the museum. 

The cost of the workshop is £7 per child. Please pay via Parentpay as usual. 

The workshops will take place over a morning or afternoon. Dates and times for classes are 

as follows: 

Tuesday 23rd April 

am - 4JP 

pm - 4JD 

 

Thursday 25th April 

am - 4CW 

pm - 4SW 
 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a water bottle on their day. School 

uniform should be worn and please make sure they are wearing suitable footwear as we are 

going to be walking to and from the museum. With this in mind, we are also asking for two 

parent volunteers for each class. Please let the school office know via enquiries@lydgate-

jun.sheffield.sch.uk if you are available and willing to help. 

  

With best wishes, 

The Year 4 team 
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